
 
 

 

 

Town of Bluffton 
Request for Quote  

RFQ #2018-71 

Exterior / Interior Design Adviser Services for Town Hall Renovation Project 
 

 

The Town of Bluffton is soliciting quotes from experienced and qualified vendors to provide 

exterior and interior design adviser services for the Town Hall Renovation Project.   

 

Questions and inquiries regarding this RFQ should be directed to: 

 

Brian Osborne 

Project Manager 

Bosborne@townofbluffton.com 

 

 

To submit a response to this RFQ, provide a written quote with hourly rates and the anticipated 

expenditures to perform these services to the contact person identified within this notice prior to 

12:00 p.m. on Monday, April 9, 2018. 

 

 

 


